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Decision:  Surplus Land Review – Additional Properties List 

At its meeting of May 18, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, as 
follows: 

It is recommended that:

1. The Board receive the information contained in Attachment 1 - Confidential 
Information for information.  

2. The Board not authorize the public release of the information contained in Attachment
1 - Confidential Information until the properties have been formally declared surplus 
by the TTC.  


